
After contacting the printing firm for our 2023 Yearbook I am pleased to say that they have
allowed us an extension window and we have now reopened ParentPay for any Year 11
Parents or Students that missed the original deadline.

If you have already ordered a Yearbook it will not show on your ParentPay as your order is
already complete.

ParentPay option for the Yearbook will close next Friday 12th May 2023 at noon.

Just a reminder of some other information whilst I am contacting you.

● Year 11 Moirai Winners Lunch 10th May (Winning House announced that morning)
● Final Year 11 Assembly 12th May P4
● Shirt signing - 12th May P5 (They will need a spare shirt and pens)
● Exam / Seminar Timetable begins 15th May (Sent home via email tomorrow morning,

paper copies given out this morning in tutor)
● Prom - Friday 7th July
● GCSE Results Collection in the main hall Thursday 24th August 2022 (10am)

Any problems or questions please contact me.

Mr Knight


